SHORT-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST

Federal Communication Commission

Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

Aug 23, 2010

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Pursuant to the recent upgrade to the Office of Engineering and Technology’s (OET)
Equipment Authorization System on 6/15/04 (ref. DA 04 -1705), Philips Medizin

Systeme Boeblingen GmbH requests temporarily confidentiality for the following
product:

ECC ID Number Product  Title/Model
PQC-SRRBV2 Single Short Range Radio Module

For the product stated above, we request that the following information be held
confidential:

1. External and Internal Photographs
2. Test Setup Photos
3. User Manual

We request this confidentiality on the basis of ensuring that business sensitive
information remains confidential fintil the actual marketing of our new device, which is
planned for Sep 15, 2010

If you have any qu S ons, plgase feel free to contact me at the address shown below.
Sincerely,

(Signature)
Name: Markus @tac
Company: l'in.llps Medizin Systeme Boeblingen GmbH
Address: Hewlett-Packard-Str. 2
71034 Boeblingen / Germany
Phone: +49(0)7031 463-2840
Fax: +49(0)7031 463-2442
Email: markus.stacha@philips.com



